Bringing more fish to any river would be better than what we are facing today. I'm completely behind the bill HB3150 in favor of
hatch boxes on the rogue or any river it wasn't that long go when you could catch fish from the bank now you really hunt hard for a
bite it seems to me we are forced to pay more money for less fish in return and our hatcheries are hamstrung for the ODFW to only
produce so many fish i say bullshit | say produce as many fish as it takes to get our returns half as good as they once were



